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February 8, 2017 

 

Dear Pilgrim, 

As Franciscan University Pilgrimage Director, I am always pleased when one of our Franciscan TOR 

friars can accompany Steve and Janet Ray on a Holy Land Pilgrimage. We look forward to Father 

Nathan Malavolti, TOR, vice president of Evangelization and Pastoral Care at Franciscan University, 

providing the spiritual leadership on the Nov 2017 pilgrimage. Combined with Steve’s extensive 

knowledge of the Holy Land, you will see scripture come to life at every stop.  

 

On a recent pilgrimage that focused on the family there were parents, grandparents, and children--

what a blessing it was to all but especially for the youngsters whose faith was enriched and 

strengthened! We know that there will be blessings for all on our next Holy Land pilgrimage with 

Steve, Janet, and Father Nathan. Please consider joining us. 

 

Denny Dankoski 
Denny Dankoski 
Director of Pilgrimages 


